BRANNAN

Founded 1 906 ’

October 31, 2022

Eric Scott

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

also sent via email to Eric Scott, Erci.Scott@state.co.us
Subject: Notice of Intent to File Technical Revision 8 — Stage 7 Slurry Wall Installation

Dear Eric:

It has come to our attention through our 2023 SWSP Request that the State Engineer has concerns the
impact the Stage 7 Slurry Wall will have to the ground water around that area. To address these concerns
we have made arrangements to have our water engineers, Bishop, Brogden, and Associates, evaluate any
potential impacts the slurry walls may have and provide mitigation measures to address those impacts.
We will provide this analysis with a Technical Revision that we are preparing for the Stage 7 Slurry Wall.
This work is proceeding now and should be ready for your review within the next 30 days.

In the interim, should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you,

P

Joe Lamanna
General Manager, Aggregates Division
BRANNAN SAND AND GRAVEL COMPANY, LLC
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